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The Louisville Municipal School District’s Office of Support Services will accept quotes for Professional 
Development for the 2024-2025 school year.  
 

Purpose 
 
The purpose of this request is to obtain quotations for professional consultant services to provide training and 
embedded support for special education staff members, school-site teachers, and principals (as needed).  
 

Scope of Services 
 
The consulting services will include but is not limited to:  
 

IEP Data Management 
IEP Goal Writing/Progress Monitoring 

Social-Emotional Learning Support 
Language Development/Communications 

Child Find Procedures  
 

Selection Process 
Quotes will be evaluated based on the efficacy of the plan, research-based strategies, and budget/cost 
effectiveness. 
 

Submission Information 
 
Quotes may be submitted by mail to: 
Rosemary Lampley, Director of Special Education 
Louisville Municipal School District 
P.O. Box 909 
Louisville, MS 39339 
(must be postmarked no later than May 1, 2024 for consideration) 
 
Or delivered to: 
Rosemary Lampley, Director of Special Education 
891 S. Columbus Avenue 
Louisville, MS 39339 
 
Or e-mailed to: 
rlampley@louisville.k12.ms.us 
 
Deadline for in-person and electronic submission is May 3, 2024.  
 

Louisville Municipal School District 
David Luke, Ph.D Superintendent  

P.O. BOX 909 - 891 S. COLUMBUS AVE. 
LOUISVILLE, MISSISSIPPI 39339 

PHONE (662) 773-3411 FAX (662) 773-4013 


